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Woodall Foundation and Dallas Mavericks Care Van 

www.woodallfoundation.com 

Children in communities across Dallas are safer 
from infectious diseases today, thanks to the  
combined efforts of the Woodall Foundation, the 
Dallas Mavericks Foundation and the Caring for 
Children Foundation’s Care Van Program.  The 
Woodall Foundation and the Dallas Mavericks each 
provided $25,000 in funding for the new van.  This 
van will be dispatched throughout the Dallas area 
to provide immunizations for underprivileged    
children and their families. 
In addition to being a remote immunization unit, 
the Care Van will also be used to promote healthy 
living through a series of clinics and workshops 

encouraging local residents to improve their eating habits and exercise routines.  For more information 
on the Care Van Program or to schedule an appearance, please visit www.bcbstx.com/carevan. 

Woodall Foundation 
Holiday Collections Drive 

This holiday season the Woodall Foundation wanted 
to provide its beneficiaries with some of the items 
they need the most.  Toy donations are plentiful  
during the holidays, but it’s the practical             
necessities that are often overlooked.  Items such 
as batteries, office supplies, disposal cameras and 
baby products are essential to the operations of all 
children’s  charity organizations. 
Again this year the Woodall Foundation had many 
friends and supporters who were eager to help.  
Woodall Foundation board member, Clorinda Pantely, organized a collections drive at Bradfield           
Elementary as part of the school’s community service project.  Edward Hohn and Kent Little             
contributed by accepting donations at their Children’s Charity Ball on December 15th.  They also held a 
raffle and silent auction that raised over $7,500 for the Woodall Foundation. 
Director of development, Adam Carriker, sorted and delivered the donated items on December 22nd to 
the Woodall Foundation’s beneficiaries, who immediately put them to use.  The efforts made by our 
wonderful donors helped ensure that no child in the Woodall Foundation network went without this  
holiday season. 

http://www.woodallfoundation.com
http://www.bcbstx.com/carevan


 Enclosed is my gift of support in the amount of   __$50    __$100   __$250   __$500   __$______ 
 

__Check   __Master/VISA   __Amex  #__________________________  Expire ____ / ____ 
 

For ccard donation _____________________________  _________________________  
                                 print name as appears on card                          signature 
 

             Name  ___________________________________ Tel __________________    

          Address ________________________________________________________ 
 

            City  _________________________ State ____________ Zip _____________                          

          E-mail Address___________________________________________________ 
 

            A receipt for your tax deductible donation will be mailed to the address above 
         Make checks payable to Woodall Foundation…I.R.S. 501(c)(3) nonprofit company 

 

Woodall Foundation      4428 Park Lane  Dallas, Texas 75220     (214) 902-7888     (214) 902-9551 

Woodall Foundation Fundraiser 
in the West Village 

On Friday, September 22nd, the Woodall Foundation 
was pleased to participate in the grand opening        
celebration of the West Village’s newest retail store, 
the Milan Shoe Salon.  In addition to hosting the       
festivities, the store’s owner, Angie Miller, donated 10% 
of that day’s sales from all of her stores to the Woodall 
Foundation.  Those in attendance enjoyed a wide variety 
of musical entertainment and refreshments compliments 
of several West Village restaurants.  A special thanks 
goes to Taco Diner, Nikita, Ferre, and Mi Cocina.  Other merchants in the shopping center also         
contributed by donating gift certificates that were used as raffle prizes.  The entire event was such a 
success, that a second one is already being planned for this spring.  Be on the lookout for more details. 

“Noogies” Visit the 
Texas Discovery Gardens 

Martin Woodall has been a long time supporter of 
many local children’s charity organizations in      
particular, the Texas Discovery Gardens.  That  
connection has made it possible for the Woodall 
Foundation to sponsor educational field trips to the 
Texas Discovery Gardens for its beneficiaries.  The 
youth program at Gilda’s Club, more affectionately 
known as “Noogieland”, was the first group to take 
such a trip.  The new Director of Children’s         

Education at the Texas Discovery Gardens, Joan Youngblood, guided the kids through a tour of the  
gardens and provided each of them with the materials to build their own terrarium.  Similar outings are 
also scheduled for the members of Bryan’s House and the Autism Treatment Center. 

Leary Forteau, Angie Miller, Martin Woodall, and Adam 
Carriker at the West Village Fundraiser 


